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LETTER FROM OUR PRESIDENT BERNIE WAGNER

A THANK YOU to the members that attended the 59th
164th Infantry Association Reunion in Valley City this
September.

We had a great response to our ticket project. | hope that
you can make plans to return again next year and we invite
all members that were unale to attend this year to attend. We
hope your plans and health allow you to attend in ‘05.

A special thanks to our Secretary Ben and his able
assistant Vern, also to our Reunion hosts Company “G”.

The dates for the Reunion are 16-17-18 September 05 in
Valley City, North Dakota.

We were able to stay within budget this year because of
the work that our Reunion Secretary/Treasurer Pat and her
able assistants did on updating our roster and the several
mailings that were sent to the members. It appears that our
registration cost will be about the same for ‘05 if we have
another outstanding response to the ticket project as we had
this year.

Full details will be sent to you when all of the particulars
are put together. The National Guard Band has our Reunion
on their schedule and the Chamber of Commerce has us on
their schedule for 05 and they apologized for the mix up this
year.

One of our winners in the drawing Arthur H. Schmaltz gave
part of his winnings back to the 164th, thanks Art. Another
winner, Neil A. Tennyson gave back all of his winnings, thanks
Neil.

The major construction project in Valley City this year was
replacing the Rainbow Bridge. This will have been completed
but next year | am sure there will be more construction in the
city. If you have any suggestions to make the 60th Reunion
better let us know and we will try to incorporate them into the
Reunion schedule.

Bernie Wagner, President
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Memorial Service, 59th
Annual Reunion folding
of the American flag by

the Valley City VFW
Honor Guard.

59th Annual 164th
Reunion at VFW Club,
Valley City, ND




